
Ergonomics and Rehabilitation

Biomedical Physio and Kines 482

Section: D100

Term: 2014 Spring

Instructor: INSTRUCTOR   

Anne-Kristina Arnold

Office: L8003 (below  the Kinesiology office and down hall towards East)

Phone and Voicemail: 778-782-5213

Lectures 

Two lectures per week: Mondays 9:30 10:20 and Wednesday 9:30 - 11:20.  

  

Practicum 

A 34 hour practicum with a rehabilitation organization is required.  These will be selected 
for you based on your rated preference and your qualifications.  They will begin week 3.  
Note that a criminal records check is required.  Visit 
http://students.sfu.ca/criminalrecords.html for more information 
 
Objectives:

This course is intended for students with an interest in occupational ergonomics.  It is also 
suitable for those considering kinesiology, health and safety, physical therapy, occupational 
therapy or chiropractic professions.  The emphasis on the course is to provide both practical 
skills and background theoretical knowledge in the area of occupational rehabilitation from 
injury.  Case studies will be used as in-class examples and small-group activities.  The 
goals of the course are:

 

         To examine the role of ergonomics within a rehabilitation setting

         To teach tools and techniques for improving the rehabilitation process for patients, 
healthcare providers and organizations

 

Learning objectives include:



Ergonomics and Rehabilitation

 

         Develop a framework of strategies to facilitate life-long learning  

         Appreciate the multidisciplinary nature of occupational ergonomics

         Describe the role of ergonomics in the rehabilitation process

         Engage in systems design analysis and appreciate the influence of elements and 
interactions

         Analyze the range of user needs, limitations and capabilities within the workplace

         Conduct a physical demands analysis

         Interpret a functional capacity evaluation

         Integrate strategies to support an effective return to work program

         Conduct an occupational biomechanical analysis 

         Develop an understanding of the important of return to work programs in developing 
healthy individuals, organizations and societies

 

  
Topics include 

 

          Roles of professionals in the return to work process

          Interdisciplinary approach in return to work

          Disabled persons, law and society

          Regulation and legislation

          How WorkSafeBC works

          Aging in the workplace

          Functional Capacity Evaluation

          Short-term vs. long-term disability

          Physical demands analysis

          How to use best practices to select defensible assessment tools

          Assessment of biomechanical, environmental and psychosocial factors

          Familiarization with rehabilitation protocols

          Work hardening

          Work accommodation

          How to support Return to Work Programs such as OR1 and OR 2

          Case management



Ergonomics and Rehabilitation

          The elements of effective occupational health & safety and employee wellness 
programs

Grading: Grading

 

Required Texts:  

A course pack will be available for purchase through the bookstore as well as a collection of 
assigned readings taken from various electronic journals and books available through the SFU 
library.

Recommended Texts: 

Materials/Supplies: 

Prerequisite/Corequisite: Kin 180W, 201, 326, 381; Kin 481 (may be taken as a co-requisite)

Notes: Notes: Failure to attend an examination 

Students who miss examinations due to exceptional circumstances (such as serious illness or 
compassionate reasons) are required to obtain a physician&sqts certificate, whereby the 
physician states that you were unable to write your midterm or final on the set date due to a 
medical condition beyond your control, or other supporting documents in order to obtain 
consideration in the course. Such documents must be filed with the Department Chair (via the 
Biomedical Physiology and Kinesiology office) or Registrar within four calendar days of the 
date on which the examination was to have been written. Exceptional circumstances must be 
approved by the Undergraduate Program Committee in order for a student to receive 
consideration.

Students must check the exam schedule when making course selections. Students are reminded 
that final examinations may be scheduled at any time during the examination period and that 
students should avoid making travel or employment arrangements for this period.

Academic honesty and student conduct 

Academic honesty is a condition of continued membership in the University community. 

Academic dishonesty, including plagiarism or any other form of cheating is subject to serious 
academic penalty, i.e. failure on an assignment, failure in a course, suspension or expulsion 
from the University.

The University codes of student conduct and academic honesty are contained in policies T10.01 
and T10.02 which are available in the Course Timetable and on the Web via 
http://www.reg.sfu.ca.

This outline is derived from a course outline repository database that was maintained by SFU 
Student Services and the University’s IT Services Department. The database was retired in 
2014 and the data migrated to SFU Archives in 2015.


